
PRINCIPAL’S DAILY BULLETIN

Thursday 1st October

Message for Year 13 students: 

Firstly, a thank you!

Thank you for your exemplary behaviour today. It has been a 
pleasure having you learn with us across the day!

Your coloured lanyard 
This week you have been issued with a coloured lanyard which identifies you as Year 12 or a Year 13 student. Please 
remember that you have dedicated entry points up that you use to enter the Main Building for your first lesson (up 
until 9am) and dedicated dining areas:

Year 13 (black lanyards)
Entrance to the Main Building up until 9am is from the Courtyard
Dining area is the Main Dining area (on Thursdays overspill includes the Costa Cafe as it is a virtual learning day for 
Year 12 students)

Year 12 (green lanyards)
Entrance to the Main Building up until 9am is from Reception
Dining area is the Costa Cafe (on Tuesdays overspill includes the Main Dining area as it is a virtual learning day for 
Year 13 students)

Please help us to help you by using your assigned areas and entrances - your lanyard will identify to staff if you are 
failing to use the right areas or entrances. 

Important reminders from government 

The Department for Education has asked all schools and colleges to remind students that you must wear a face mask 
when using the bus, this includes public services and College buses. 

The ‘Hands, Face, Space’ campaign reminds us all how washing and sanitising our hands, wearing a face mask and 
maintaining a 2m social distance wherever possible is key to controlling the spread. This 30 second video provides a 
handy reminder: https://tinyurl.com/y47ghqq8 

Thank you for your continued support 
 

 


